
Approved Minutes of Special Joint Meeting of the Board of Trustees 

Sequoia Union High School District and Ravenswood City Elementary District 

Wednesday, October 1, 2015 

 

Call to Order The Special Joint Meeting of the Sequoia Union High School District (SUHSD) and 

Ravenswood City School District (RACSD) Boards of Trustees was called to order at 6:30 

p.m., Wednesday, October 1, 2015, in the Board Meeting Room, at Ravenswood City 

School District, 2120 Euclid Avenue, East Palo Alto, California. 

Roll Call SUHSD Trustees Present:  Others Present 

Carrie Du Bois    Dr. James Lianides, Superintendent 

Laura Martinez    Bonnie Hansen, Assistant Superintendent 

Alan Sarver    Jacqueline McEvoy, Assistant Superintendent 

 Chris Thomsen 

 Allen Weiner 

 

 Absent 

 

 Student Trustee Abby Hartzell 

 

 RACSD Trustees Present  Others Present 

 

 Marco Chavez    Dr. Gloria Hernandez-Goff, Superintendent 

 Dr. Charlie M. Knight 

 Marcelino Lopez 

 Ana Maria Pulido 

 Sharifa Wilson 

 

Discussion Items The Boards of Trustees discussed issues of common interest which included: 

 
(1) Eighth to Ninth Grade Transition 

(2) Report on Articulation Programs 

(3) Report on Use of Designated Funding 

(4) Update on Middle School Planning 

(5) Update on Menlo Park Small High School 

(6) Board to Board Communications 

 

The two boards expressed an interest to meet periodically in the future, and the next 

meeting should be held early in 2016.  The format should allow for more discussion 

between board members. 

 

Adjournment at The Joint meeting of the Boards of Trustees of Sequoia Union High School District and  

9:16 p.m. Ravenswood City School District adjourned its meeting at 9:16 p.m. 

  

   Respectfully submitted, 

 

   Allen Weiner, President 

 

   Alan Sarver, Clerk 


